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Future Business Leaders of America

An important student organizafion at SPFHS is the FBLA chapter supervised by Miss Fran De Salvo. Fifty active
students and eight dedicated officers comprise this organization. Pete O’Connor, Kurt Graf, Jen Curtin, An Ho, Joe
Robinson, and Allison Fox are the officers for 91-92. Sue McFall has been in FBLA for four years and this year she is a
state officer and travels to many nation-wide competitions and workshops representing the local chapter. Kristin
Buckley is also a local chapter officer and participates in competitions.

FBLA is community minded and does many helpful things throughout the year such as a Holiday Food Drive and a
Valentine’s Party at a local nursing home. Their annual Bowl-A-Thon at Clark Lanes in December raised over $2,000 for
The American Cancer Society. This year the group created a Rain Forest in the school auditorium to bring attention to
the destruction of the rain forest. This active organization is a source of pride to the school as they commit themselves
to many worthwhile projects.

Left: FBLA Officers: Kurt Graf,
An Ho, Joe Robinson, Pete
O’Connor, Kristin Buckley, and
Jen Curtin.

Below: FBLA in its entirety.




